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August 1, 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

The Before Care Program is available from 7:00 a.m. until the start of school breakfast.  The After Care Program is 

available from dismissal until 6:00 p.m.* School age children from grades Pre-K 4 to 5th are eligible to participate.  
The programs will include homework help and recreational activities.  *Please see the guidelines attached to 
registration for closures and early dismissals.      

The following are the fees for our programs:  

Program  One Child  Two Children  Three Children  

Before Care  $120.00  $224.00  $336.00  

After Care  $260.00  $494.00  $741.00  

Both Programs  $350.00  $665.00  $980.00  

 

To register for the program:  

1. Go to myschoolbucks.com to create an account and add your student(s). 

2. Visit MSBactivities.com to log in with your My School Bucks username and password. 

3. Select Before Care/After Care or Both and complete your registration. 

4. Receive alerts when program fees are due and quickly pay online or with the My School Bucks mobile 
app. 

 

**ALL REGISTRATIONS MUST BE DONE YEARLY.  REGISTRATIONS MUST BE COMPLETED AND HAVE ALL 

DOCUMENTS UPLOADED ONLINE, IN ORDER TO BE APPROVED TO ATTEND. You will receive a confirmation email 

of enrollment from my office that your registration is approved.   Registration will open on August 19, 2024. 

Online payments will be accepted through MySchoolBucks.com for a fee.  You can pay a membership fee and have 
all program fees waived if you pay by e-check.  Please visit the MySchoolBucks.com website for more information.   

Your child may be eligible for subsidy funding.  Please contact 4C’s of Union County at 973-923-1433 or visit their 

website at www.ccccunion.org to see if you qualify for assistance.      

If you have any questions regarding these programs, please contact me at 908-486-2800 ext. 8410 or my secretary, 
Demarys at ext. 8416.  You can also send an email to fczylek@lindenps.org or dscaff@lindenps.org.    

Yours in Education,  

Frances Czylek 

Frances Czylek 
Supervisor of Before/After School Programs 
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